
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear brothers. 
 
Fraternal greetings from Chile. 
 
I am always thanking God in my prayers for all of you, thanking the Lord for the communion 
that you give me in my work of preaching the gospel in Chile and in neighboring countries. 
Unfortunately, Covid 19 has intensified and infections and deaths have multiplied and our 
health system is in collapse. We are in strict quarantine we do not know how long. These 
restrictions bring misery and need for food and people behave violently. Restrictions 
motivated by the good of health are very necessary. In these moments of lack of work, 
which causes many needs, we are attentive to help the brothers most affected, attending 
to their needs and alleviating their ills. Our God has shown his goodness to his people. 
We are calm then, the mercy of the Lord and his providential care have sustained us until 
today. His mercy fills our hearts with gratitude and expressions of praise. 
 

WORK CARRIED OUT IN THE LORD'S WORK IN MARCH 2021. 
 
Due to the quarantines in the country, the meetings in the church building are suspended, 
we continue looking for ways to reach our brothers with the teaching of the gospel, adjusting 
to the requirements of the health authorities. I teach Biblical using the Zoom, Skype and 
WhatsApp platforms. We have meetings on Sunday mornings and afternoons. We also have 
Bible studies on Tuesdays and Thursdays. The brothers remain faithful and encouraged in 
the service of the Lord. 
 
Some Of The Lessons Presented: 
 
- "Christ Was Made A Sacrifice For Sin" 2 Corinthians 5:21. 
- "Entering the Presence of God" Hebrews 10: 19-25. 
- "Triumphing Over Tribulations" James 1: 2 - 8. 
- "Keeping Our Focus On Heaven" John 14: 2-3. 
- "Trials And Temptations" James.1: 2,3; 1 Corinthians 10:13. 
- "How God Works In Our Lives" 3: 14-21. 
- "Two Great Evils" Jeremiah 2:13 
- "Marriage" Proverbs 18:22. 
 
New Contacts. 
 
I am in contact with three people who are receiving our Bible studies. Two of them join us 
in meetings on Sundays. Edgar and Andrea López, a young couple. Also Natalia Cortés (35 
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years old) who shows great interest in studying the word of God and has received the 
studies with enthusiasm. 
 

Plans to go out to the city park to evangelize were frustrated by the increase in Covid 19 
infections. I will also have to postpone, to June, travel plans to visit the brothers of the 
Church of Christ in Punta Arenas. I pray to our good God to allow me to carry out these 
evangelization plans. 
 
TEACHING THROUGH THE INTERNET. 
 
I continue to present Bible lessons, through the Zoom platforms for various congregations. 

Every Thursday at 9 pm I connect with the Church 
of Christ in Pillaro, Ecuador to teach Bible lessons 
to the brothers. 
This month I was teaching the word of the Lord 
with churches of Christ in Chile, Colombia, Ecuador 
and Panama. 
 
I continue to record videos with Bible lessons that 
I send to brothers in various countries. This 
evangelistic effort is useful to many brothers at this 
time of isolation due to the pandemic. 
I am in constant contact with many brothers, 
encouraging them and answering biblical 

questions. 
 
Dear brothers. I am always thanking our Lord Jesus Christ in my prayers for the communion 
they give me in my work of preaching the gospel in Chile. Thank you also for your constant 
prayers and financial help that allow me to work for the Lord in these difficult times. We will 
continue to proclaim the blessed gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ. Our mighty God bless you 
and keep you always. 
 
His brother, 

Emilio Acevedo. 

Together with Inés, my wife, teaching the word 

online. 


